
Street Closing for a 
Portion of Bullock 
Street

June 23, 2025



Proposed Closure of a 
Portion of Bullock Street

• Closing of the portion of Bullock Street will 
allow for the recombination and further 
development of the Sapona Road Church of 
God property.

• Staff will reserve an above ground and 
underground utility easement on behalf of 
Charter Communications.

• Staff has verified the closing will not impact 
any emergency system.

• No access is denied by approving the closing 
as the street has never been constructed 
and opened.




